'Live Fully, Laugh Often, Learn Deeply, Love as God Loves You and Let Your Light Shine!'

Essex County Council

The Bishops' C of E & R C (Voluntary Aided) Primary School

Beardsley Drive Springfield Chelmsford CM1 6ZQ

Head Teacher Mr G Waters

Telephone:

01245 460107

Email:

admin@bishops.essex.sch.uk

Website:

www.bishops.essex.sch.uk



6th February 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

This term our topic is all about food and farming. As part of this topic, we are learning about where our food comes from. We have therefore arranged for our Year 2 children to go on a school trip to **Boydell's Farm** in Braintree.

The trip will take place on **Tuesday 4th March 2025.** The coach will be leaving at 9.15am so children can come to school at the normal time. We will be back in time for the end of the school day at 3.15pm.

We would ask for a contribution of £18 to cover the cost of farm entrance and coach travel. Please give consent and make payment online via Scopay.com by **Tuesday 25th February**. Please contact the school office in confidence, if payment is difficult.

We would be grateful for parent helpers on the day, but places are limited. Please email us if you can help, and we will let you know whether you are needed as soon as possible. Please note that not all parent helpers will be able to come.

As this trip takes place outside, children need to come suitably dressed in warm, outdoor clothing. They do not need to wear their school uniform but should be in warm clothes with a jumper/fleece and a coat. If it is particularly cold, they may need a hat. Shoes should be suitable for being outside too - please note that these may get muddy!

The children will also need to bring a packed lunch on the day. They may want to bring a rucksack with this in for ease of carrying. Please do not bring in any sweets, fizzy drinks or glass bottles. They will not need spending money.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Mann and Miss Rice

Year 2 Class Teachers

















